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 Friends of 

Lincoln's Inn 

Fields

OBJ2016/0968/L 09/03/2016  12:40:02 In reference to the application to build a one storey extension to the Fields restaurant can I firstly state 

that there are no plans or other documents attached to this application so we are unable  to comment on 

the details of this application

However one objection we can make straight away is that there should not be any enlargement of the 

current building.  The restaurant was built to replace an older café, however its size far exceed the 

original in contravention of the  1894 LCC Act which stated 

“No building shall be erected or maintained in any part of the garden other than the buildings now 

existing therein or such other buildings of similar character as may be requisite in connection with the 

convenient use and maintenance of the Garden ……….”

While we can assume that the plans would be to build on the current bin area it is an important point 

that given the already extended facility no additional physical structural enlargement of the building 

should take place.

W Hand

Secretary to FLIF

35-43 Lincoln's Inn 

Fields

London

WC2A 3PE
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